TOWN OF RIPLEY

MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING - CLEAN CHOICE ENERGY APPL.
APRIL 14, 2022

Supervisor Bowen opened the Public Hearing of the Town of Ripley, Town Board in the Ripley Town Hal at 7:00 p.m.  

Supervisor:
Douglas Bowen

Council:
Michael Rowe 



Phil Chimera




Donald Henry




Julie Rice -ABSENT


Clerk:

Rebecca Rowe Carvallo


Guests:  please see sign in sheet


Zoom Guests:  Isaac Phillips, Mary stablien, Jodie Hunt, Rob Galbraith, Jodie Hunt, Bob McIntosh, David Pernatt, 

Mrs. Carvallo verified that the Legal Notice for the Public Hearing had been posted in the Town’s Official Newspaper, website and on the Town Sign Board.


Kathleen Shepp and Jodie Hunt of Clean Choice Energy gave a presentation on the Route 76, Solar project.  


Councilman Chimera inquired into the Solar Panel Manufacturing.

Mr. Bowen opened the floor to public comments:


Bob McIntosh, East Lake Road, asked about the decommission process.


Leon Martin, Route 76, spoke in favor of the project, stating he would like to take advantage of the opportunity to farm the sun on his land.  

No one spoke Against the Clean Choice Energy Route 76 Project. 

All those present desiring to be heard, having been heard, 
Mr. Bowen closed the public hearing at 7:28 p.m.

Respectively submitted,

Rebecca Rowe Carvallo

Town Clerk

